
27 Oct 2014 - Dualization of Ibri - Yanqul Road (Stage II) - Oman

The partnership composed of Yüksel and Abu Hatim had proposed the best offer with
approximately OMR 42 million (USD 110 million) bid value for the “Ibri Yangul Divided Road
Project, Section 2” tender, which was initiated by the Ministry of Transportation and
Communication on 20 January 2014. The Employer has recently (21 October 2014) announced
that the contract has been officially awarded to Yüksel-Abu Hatim partnership. The work
comprises earth works, asphalt pavement, engineering structures, road lightings and
infrastructure works to be completed within the scope of 34 km main road with 2x2 lanes (main
dual carriageway), 3.4 km dual link road and 72 km single link roads. The project site is located
in Ez Zahira region (250 km to the west of Muscat), whereas, the duration of the works has
been envisaged as 40 months.
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